
 
Dear Friends,                                                                                                                                                                 June 2015  

Greetings from Family Services Trust. Thanks a lot for the immense love and support that you have provided us. In the 

month of May, we conducted a medical check-up for our students to know how they were doing with their health.  They 

enjoyed summer activities this month and we are starting our summer camp from 1st - 13th June. 

 

 

 

 

Contact us at: familyservicestrust@yahoo.in 

Visit our website:www.familyservicestrus.wix.com/brighter-futu 

Visit our blog:www.brighterfuture2010.blogspot.in              Contact us: 919811255878 
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Activity in the month of May 2015 

 Medical check-up was conducted for 37 students. 

 Preparation and shopping for the summer camp was done. 

 We received sponsorships for 3 students into a public school. 

 We started the classes for spoken and written English. 

Upcoming Activity in the month of June 2015 

 We will be holding summer camp with 70 students where they are going to do art and craft, learn 

dancing,  computer, stitching and other fun activities.  

 We will be taking the students for excursion to the National Museum and India Gate on 13th June. 

 You can help us with the 10+years sponsorship program for our bright students. 

 Our school Academic new year will start from the 1st July. 

A good Thot: 

From childhood Albrecht Durer wanted to paint. Finally, he left home to study with a great 

artist. He met a friend who also had this same desire and the two became roommates. Both 

being poor, they found it difficult to make a living and study at the same time. Albrecht’s friend 

offered to work while Albrecht studied. Then when the paintings began to sell, he would have 

his chance. After much persuasion, Albrecht agreed and worked faithfully while his friend 

toiled long to make a living. 

The day came when Albrecht sold a wood-carving and his friend went back to his paints, only 

to find that the hard work had stiffened and twisted his fingers and he could no longer paint 

with skill. When Albrecht learned what happened to his friend, he was filled with great sorrow. 

One day returning home unexpectedly he heard the voice of his friend and saw the gnarled, 

toil worn hands folded in prayer before him. 

“I can show the world my appreciation by painting his hand as I see them now, folded in 

prayer.” It was this thought that inspired Albrecht Durer when he realized that he could never 

give back to his friend the skill which had left his hands.  

Durer’s gratitude was captured in his inspired painting that has become world famous. And 

we, are blessed by both the beauty of the painting and the beautiful story of gratitude and 

brotherhood. 

“When we all help one another, everybody wins.”-Zig Ziggler 

“Focus on your future, not your failures.”-Billy Cox 
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